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NOTICE SEEKING PUBLIC COMMENT ON PROPOSED 

REVISION OF SALEM MUNICIPAL COURT RULES 

 

The Municipal Court is seeking comment on a proposed revision of the Salem Municipal Court 

Rules (SMCR).  The entire document is being considered for revision and adoption.   

 

The current version of the SMCR is available online at Salem Municipal Court - Trial Court Rules 
Current  

 

The proposed revision is available online at Salem Municipal Court - Trial Court Rules Proposed 

 

Pursuant to SMCR 1.020 Amendment of These Rules; Effective Date; (2) Proposed amendments 

to the SMCR will be posted on the Salem Municipal Court website.  The public will have a 30-

day period for comment, unless otherwise ordered by the Municipal Judge.  

 

The thirty (30) day public comment period will close at 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, December 29, 

2022.   

 

Public comments will be reviewed prior to the Municipal Judge’s adoption of the SMCR.   

 

You may submit your comments by  

 

• Email:  dingledew@cityofsalem.net 

 

• Mail:   Deborah Ingledew, SMCR Reporter 

555 Liberty ST SE, Room 215 

Salem OR  97301 

 

• In-Person: Deborah Ingledew, SMCR Reporter 

555 Liberty ST SE, Room 215 

Salem OR 

 

Contact: 

Deborah Ingledew, Court Administrator, SMCR Reporter 

503-588-6407 

https://www.cityofsalem.net/home/showpublisheddocument/452/637783628330470000
https://www.cityofsalem.net/home/showpublisheddocument/452/637783628330470000
https://www.cityofsalem.net/home/showdocument?id=18020
mailto:dingledew@cityofsalem.net

